
In my view, achieving healthy homes could be better addressed by requiring property owners to upgrade their energy score with 
renovations upon sale of the property.  I would not choose to spend tax dollars on improving private property for developers or 
apartment owners.  There are already rebates for home owners to upgrade to energy efficient appliances and that could be 
extended to weatherization and earthquake retrofitting.


